
 

 

                                                                                                                                     Thursday 13th February 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As you will be aware, your child is rehearsing for a potential part in The Lambeth Schools 

Music Festival 2020, as a member of Bonneville’s Infant Choir.   

 

The concert will take place at The Royal Festival Hall, Southbank Centre, Belvedere Road, 

London SE1 8XX on Monday, 23rd March 2020 at 1.30pm.  The children will leave school in 

the morning and travel by London Underground to Waterloo Station.  They will then walk 

to the Royal Festival Hall where they will rehearse and then break for lunch. 

 

The children will need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle.  Please do not include 

any fizzy drinks or sweets. Please indicate on the attached slip if you would like your child 

to have a school packed lunch prepared for the trip.  The children will not need any 

spending money. 

 

Ms. Omideyi (Choir Teacher) and I will be accompanying the children on this trip. 

 

The performance starts at 1.30 p.m. and will finish around 2.30 p.m.    

Please remember that your child must be collected after the concert as we will not be 

returning to school. Could you please provide a contact telephone number for the adult 

attending the concert, in case of an emergency. We will not be able to take any children 

on the trip if we haven’t received a permission slip for them, so please ensure it is handed 

in before the deadline below. 

 

Please also be aware that the concert is filmed and photographed by the Lambeth Music 

Service. If you object to having your child filmed or photographed then unfortunately 

your child will be unable to perform in the festival. Your child will be informed closer to the 

time by Ms. Omideyi, if they have been selected to form part of the final group who will 

perform (as it is limited to only 30 children). 

 

 

 



 

 

TICKETS 

Once selected, each child will receive 2 tickets. Tickets will be given to you nearer the 

concert date. If you wish to book extra free tickets please 

visit www.southbankcentre.co.uk or phone the box office 0844 847 9910. The children are 

really looking forward to performing at the festival. It is going to be fantastic and we look 

forward to seeing you there! 

 

Please login to your scopay account, click onto the ‘Trips and Events’ tab, where you will 

be able to give permission for your child to attend the event and if they can be 

photographed and filmed, also whether your child will need to be provided with a school 

packed lunch and if you can help with the trip. 

 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you all on the 23rd March 2020. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms K Daly, 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

*Please remember that you must collect your child from The Royal Festival Hall at 2.30pm* 
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